Konrad Jackson

From: Ken Scotti [kenscotti@me.com]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 12:24 PM
To: Konrad Jackson

Subject: HB155
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Mr. Konrad Jackson

Committee Aide, House labor and commerce committee

I am writing to express my support my support for HB155. HB155 has language
that in my opinion, will benefit all road service areas. Specifically raising the minimum
for requiring Davis-Bacon act wages on contracts as low as 2000.00 dollars to a more
reasonable figure. Please express my support for this bill.

Should you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Kenneth R. Scotti

Chairman

Air Park Road Service Area, FNSB

Refinery Operator

PetroStar Inc.

P.0. box 10742 Fairbanks, Alaska 99710 <x-apple-data-detectors://1>

(907)-457-1594

Sent from my iPhone



